
Memorandum

DATE June 2,2011
CITY OF DALLAS

TO Trinity River Corridor Project Commiffee Members:
David A. Neumann (Chairman) Vonciel Jones Hill
Steve Salazar (Vice-Chair) Delia Jasso
Deputy Mayor Pro Tern Pauline Medrano Linda Koop
Carolyn R. Davis Ann Margolin

SUBJECT Floodplain Program Management Assistance (PBCURO11) — Supplemental
Agreement #3

A professional services contract was authorized by City Council for Halff Associates,
Inc., to assist staff with specialized tasks on an as-needed basis. Since the original
contract was executed, two supplemental agreements have been approved to add
tasks and extend the contract.

Examples of work pertormed include the completion of the Dallas Floodway System
Levee Emergency Action Plan, completion of a comprehensive Darn Emergency Action
Plan (EAP) for the Texas Commission of Environmental Quality (TCEQ), and
assistance with the Community Rating System five-year recertification, which resulted
in a revised rating that provides up to a 25% discount on flood insurance premiums for
Dallas property owners.

This action will provide for complex technical drainage analyses of areas that are
identified in the coming year, flood map revisions that require expedited processing,
development and implementation of practical applications training in hydrology and
hydraulics, and updating the GIS compatible database to incorporate new floodplain
studies and drainage analyses.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Jill A. Jordan, P.E.
Assistant City Manager

Cc: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council
Mary K. Suhm, City Manager
Ryan S. Evans, First Assistant City Manager
A.C. Gonzalez, Assistant City Manager
Forest E. Turner, Assistant City Manager
Jeanne Chipperfield, Chief Financial Officer
Deborah A. Watkins, City Secretary
Thomas P. Perkins, Jr., City Attorney
Craig D. Kinton, City Auditor
Judge C. Victor Lander
Helena Stevens-Thompson, Asst. to the City Manager
Frank Librio, Director, Public Information Office
Kelly High, Director, Trinity Watershed Management
Rebecca Rasor, P.E., Managing Director, Trinity River Corridor Project

“Dallas, the City that works: diverse, vibrant, and progressive”




